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Hello everyone! 

Good news: the Eng-Info is back and in colour (that's only because we 

don't have to print it, but I know you will enjoy the pretty colours)! Not so 

good news: this whole ongoing pandemic. 

If you read your emails, you know that classes are suspended till 

Thursday, when we will transition to online learning. This sucks for classes 

where online teaching isn't ideal, or lab classes that are in-person. Your 

individual professors will reach out to you to inform you of what is 

happening with THEIR class. If you have any questions or concerns with 

how a specific class is going to proceed, please CONTACT THE PROFESSOR 

FIRST. There is no need to talk to the department head before the 

professor. Many of you are concerned about how exams will be handled, 

and that is a good concern. Currently, University and College Leadership 

are working overtime trying to overcome these challenges while 

disrupting the classes as little as possible. At the end of all of this, every 

engineering student will owe a coffee to Dean Suzanne Kresta and her 

team of superheroes. 

The SESS is mostly shut down right now; most of our services are heavily 

impeded by the suspension of classes and online teaching. All events are 

cancelled for the rest of the term. 

The by-elections for the SESS were supposed to be happening. However, 

since we can't host a proper forum, and there is no one at school to 

campaign to, we have decided to cancel the by-election. The SESS Board 

of Directors will appoint people to the vacant positions of Student Affairs, 

Corporate Relations, and Events (those that have already applied are 

already considered). If you wish to be considered, please contact me at 

president@sess.usask.ca, and I’ll tell you more about it. On that note, we 

will be sending out emails asking for commissioner applications. You'll 

hear more about that next week. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at president@sess.usask.ca 

Stay healthy, everyone, 

Dayne Gawley  

 

Despite it being a time of uncertainty, 

let’s make the most of it! This is an 

opportunity to take time for ourselves, 

work in the comfort of our beds, and 

reconnect with hobbies and family! 

 

March 16th, 2020 

All-day 

Wherever you’d like! 
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Check your student 

emails for details 

on how your classes 

will be run! 

 

• Take a break from watching or reading news 

stories/social media posts about COVID-19! It 

can be stressful hearing about it repeatedly. 

• Moreover, the memes are pretty fire. 

Remember to laugh! 

• Make some time to unwind and reconnect with 

the things you like to do! In these days leading 

up to classes, take time for your mental health. 

• Call your family and friends. Stay social! We’re 

all in this together! 

• Check updates.usask.ca and your student email 

once and a while to see what the uni’s up to. 

If you enjoyed this issue, or have suggestions for 

future issues, consider filling out our quick online 

survey (less than a minute!) 

bit.ly/EngInfoSurvey 

If you have an event that you would like advertised in 

the ‘Fo, or you have any comments, ideas, or queries 

concerning the ’Fo, you can contact me at: 

Keaton Mollberg 

vp.communications@sess.usask.ca 

 

The Eng Info is brought to you by the Saskatoon 

Engineering Students’ Society. 

sess.usask.ca 

SESS 
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